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Hi Dee,
 
Natural England have been giving pre-application advice to Riverside Energy and we have just
confirmed a first draft on a statement of common ground on all aspects of their DCO process
with them. I hope this helps clear up any confusion regarding our lack of response.
 
Kind regards,
 
Pierre Fleet
Lead Adviser
Coast Path Assessment Unit
Natural England
 
Tel: 0208 415 2654
https://www.gov.uk/natural-england
pierre.fleet@naturalengland.org.uk
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